
 MEMO 

 TO:  Weber School District Board Members: Paul Widdison,  Douglas 
 Hurst, Janis Christensen, Bruce Jardine, Jan Burrell, Kelly 
 Larson, and Wyle Williams 
 Superintendent Gina Butters 

 FROM:  Jennifer Warren 
 Student Services Director 

 DATE:  April 28, 2025 

 SUBJECT:  Panorama Education Tool - Early Warning System 

 The Student Services Department is requesting to renew our contract for the Panorama 
 Education online tool for the 2025-2026 school year. As defined in Utah State Statute 
 53F-4-207, schools need a tool that integrates criteria for early warning indicators as 
 part of a student profile to allow teachers and schools to easily identify a student who 
 may be in need of intervention and to assist school districts and individual school to use 
 the resource to analyze for planning, evaluating, and enhancing programs. Panorama 
 meets the code definition of an Early Warning System. The Utah State Board of 
 Education has a state contract with Panorama Education and will continue to fund 50 
 percent of the Panorama contract costs for the 2025-2026 school year. 

 The purchase price for the district is $96,000. The purchase price includes annual 
 licenses for each school, training for implementation and use of the online platform, and 
 reporting tools. Schools provide the majority of the funds through designated allocations 
 based on student enrollment. 

 Thank you for your continued support of our students, educators and schools. 


